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www.Minions2Brazil.com

stephen@Minions2Brazil.com

704.466.2075

Sending Church: 
Maranatha Baptist Church
900 Mark Drive
Shelby, NC 28152
704.284.0158

P.O. Box 725
Kings Mountain, NC 28086
704.730.1440

PRAISES:
• Safety on the road, even 

with a tire blowout.
• 72% support.

PRAYERS:
• The people of Brazil.
• A refreshing time at Family 

Fellowship Week.
• All the moving details to fall 

into place.

CONTACT:

Greetings!

• Thank you so much for praying for us! It's only 
by God's grace that we can serve Him faithfully.

• Our March was busy with missions conferences 
every week. We were humbled and amazed to see 
the kindness and generosity of God's people in 
support of the Gospel's growth. At one of the 
meetings, there were three other missionary 
families, each of whom we had been with before at 
various other meetings. It was special to reconnect 
with them and see how the Lord is blessing them. 
Between conferences, we traveled quite a bit – 
North Carolina, Florida, New Jersey, and New York. 
Several of the drives this month were longer than 
usual, yet the children are becoming good 
travelers, and they surprised us a few times with 
their resilience! Thank you for your prayers for them 
as they are along for the ride. 

• Many pastors I've talked to mention how few 
missionaries are heading to the field. Praise the 
Lord for each one going! But the laborers are 
certainly few. I think this is a reason deputation is 
moving fairly quickly for us: there is an overall lack 
of missionaries on deputation compared with the 
level of giving in local churches. Please pray for the 
Lord to send more laborers into His harvest field.

• We are looking forward to our mission board's 
Family Fellowship Week this month. It will be a 
wonderful time of fellowship and refreshment with 
other missionaries and pastors. We'd love your 
prayers as we continue with more meetings in 
April. Our support level is now 72%, and we are 
praising the Lord for it! Thank you for your support 
and prayers.

Stephen & Jenifer
Shiloh, Tirzah, & Keziah

April 2025

Love, 
 the Minions
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The girls loving Cracker Barrel courtesy of 
some gift cards from several kind 

churches!

We're only 2 tires down on 
deputation!

Part of a Q&A in a church service.

Teaching children is always a favorite! 
Praying that seeds are planted that will 

grow into a new generation of missionaries.


